
 

 

 

 

NEW nForma nParent PORTAL FOR PARENTS 

As mentioned at the end of last term, we are moving to the new nForma nparent portal which 

includes a new look and user-friendly interface and a downloadable app. In this initial stage it will 

allow parents and carers easier access and reference to their child’s academic reports. 

It is important to note that the parent portal parents/carers were previously accessing will become 

inactive and access will only be available through the new portal.  

Therefore, we are asking all parents/carers to now make the transition to the new portal by 

downloading the app onto their phones or accessing the portal through their browser so that they 

can set up access.  

Please follow the instructions below to begin this process and download the app. 
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PLEASE NOTE:  

If you do not receive an email after several minutes please CHECK YOUR SPAM FOR THE EMAIL. If you 

have not received an email then you will need to email Joanna at 

jforbes@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au. Please do not contact the school office as they will be unable 

to assist you with setting up your account.  

ACCESSING REPORTS  

Once you have downloaded the app you can access reports through your child’s profile.  
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